Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians,

We have had a wonderful, measures-themed week exploring the story of the Smartest Giant in Town.

The children have created a giant-themed shop with a variety of colourful and patterned socks and ties for sale. They helped
the Giant to write a shopping list, so he would remember what to buy next time he gives his clothes away, and they used pre-
tend money to shop with.

The children were very good at comparing lengths and sizes of different objects and used non-standard units to measure
them. We investigated who has got the biggest feet in Reception Class and looked for items which were bigger and smaller

than the Giant’s footprint.

On Friday the Smartest Giant in Town visited Red Class! The children knew about the visit and had prepared lots of questions
to ask him. They also made a welcome banner and created gifts and cards for the giant.

Enjoy looking at the photos from the week!

Reminders:

Next week in RE we will be focusing on the holy sacraments and it would be lovely if you could email or bring a photo
of your child being baptised. This would give us an opportunity to look at the photos of the children as a class and talk
about this special event in a more relevant context.

Also, if you go on a woodland walk this weekend please collect and bring some sticks to school, thank you!
Have a good weekend,

Mrs Brotherton, Miss May and Mrs Webb



